
Welcome to our 
new school year!
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What an amazing 
first week back 

we have had! The 
Rabbits had a 

great time 
planting seeds 
and learning 
about what 

plants need to 
grow. We loved 
looking at the 

giant sunflowers 
in the garden. 



We have loved 
our first week 

together! It has 
been lots of  fun 
exploring our 
new learning 

spaces! We have 
really enjoyed 

learning how to 
use tools to find 
out how things 

are made!



We have had a 
fantastic week in 
the Llamas Class. 

We have enjoyed 
learning outside 

this week. We 
really enjoyed 

moving like 
different animals 

in PE! 


